United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Great Plains Regional Office
P.O. Box 36900
Billings, MT 59107-6900

DEC 16 2015

IN REPLY REFER TO:

WY-1005
ADM-13.00

Ms. Amy Fey

Nebraska Community Foundation
P.O. Box 83107

Lincoln, NE 68501
(amyfey@nebcommfound.org)

Subject: Request for Disbursement of Contribution No. 490 — Platte River Recovery
Implementation Program

Dear Ms. Fey:

The subject request has been approved and is authorized for payment with Platte River Recovery
Implementation Program Funds in the amount of $10,765.37. Of this amount, 80 percent should
be withdrawn from the Colorado account and 20 percent should be withdrawn from the
Wyoming account, allocated against the 2015 budget.

Please contact Ms. Michelle Crisp at 307-261-5650, or Mr. Brock Merrill at 307-261-5649, if
you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christopher J. Beartsley
Deputy Regional Director

Enclosure

cc:  Mr. Harry LaBonde
Director, Wyoming Water
Development Office
6920 Yellowtail Road
Cheyenne, WY 82002
(harry.labonde@wyo.gov)

Dr. Jerry Kenny/Ms. Julie Liakos
Executive Director’s Office
Platte River Recovery Program
4111 4™ Avenue, Suite 6
Kearney, NE 68845
(kennyj@headwaterscorp.com,
liakosj@headwaterscorp.com)

Mr. Jeff Fassett

Director

Nebraska Dept. of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 94676

Lincoln, NE 68509-4676
(jeff.fassett@nebraska.gov)

Mr. Ted Kowalski/Ms. Suzanne Sellers
Colorado Water Conservation Board
1313 Sherman Street, Ste. 718

Denver, CO 80203
(suzanne.sellers@state.co.us,
ted.kowalski(@state.co.us)



cc: Continued from previous page.

Ms. Diane Wilson

Nebraska Community Foundation
P.O. Box 83107

Lincoln, NE 68501
(dwilson@nebcommfound.org)



